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Cooperatively Developing a Transportation System for all of Kootenai County, Idaho 
 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
       To:   All Interested Parties 
   From:   Glenn F. Miles, KMPO Executive Director 
Subject: Coeur d’ Alene Health Corridor District RFP 
  Optional Meeting on March 19, 2020 Cancellation 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

In light of the recent outbreak of the COVID-19 Coronavirus, as well as the 
recommendations from both the Panhandle Health District and Center for 
Disease Control, the Kootenai Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(KMPO) has cancelled the published March 19, 2020 Coeur d’ Alene 
Health Corridor RFP Optional Meeting at the Idaho Transportation 
Department, District 1 Office in Coeur d’ Alene, ID 
 
While there have been no confirmed cases of the COVID-19 virus in 
Kootenai County, there may have been the potential for individuals 
representing consulting firms desiring to attend the meeting traveling from 
areas with confirmed community transmission of the virus.  
 
As a result, based on the published guidelines, KMPO encourages those 
firms or individuals interested in obtaining additional information or having 
questions answered, are encouraged to go on the KMPO website at 
www.kmpo.net. 
 
KMPO will be posting the questions and the answers to the questions on a 
regular basis through April 6, 2020. 
 
Please refer to the Request for Proposal for further contact information.   

City of Coeur d’ Alene 
City of Post Falls 
City of Hayden 
City of Rathdrum 
Coeur d’ Alene Tribe 
East Side Highway District 
Idaho Transportation Department 
Kootenai County, Idaho 
Lakes Highway District 
Post Falls Highway District 
Worley Highway District 

http://www.kmpo.net/

